
THE FEDERAL BAR ASSOCIATION FOR THE EASTERN DISTRICT  

OF WASHINGTON CORDIALLY INVITES YOU TO JOIN US VIRTUALLY 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 24, 2024 at NOON PT 

 

 Are you looking for ways to gain experience in Federal Court? 

 Are newer a�orneys in your office looking for experience in Federal Court? 

 Is Access to Jus�ce important to you and your team? 

 Are you interested in FREE CLE Credit? 

 
If you answered “yes” to any of these ques+ons, the Federal Bar Associa+on for the Eastern District of 

Washington welcomes you to a FREE lunch-n-learn/brown bag panel discussion, regarding the Civil Pro 

Bono Panel, which our District Court developed by General Order prior to the pandemic.   

 

We expect to be joined by and to get feedback from the Honorable Chief Judge Bas+an and the  

Honorable Judge Dimke during this presenta+on, along with one or more of our magistrate judges.  

The panel itself will feature local, Eastern Washington prac++oners who will be speaking about their  

personal experiences in taking these types of Civil Pro Bono assignments. 

 

The Federal Bar Associa+on for the Eastern District of Washington has applied for CLE credit* for 

a;endees.   

 

Yes, you heard that right -  - free CLE credit, along with a great, informa+ve program.  Please make your 

calendar, RSVP (see below) and plan to join us on April 24th at Noon.    

CIVIL PRO BONO PANEL 

BROWN BAG LUNCH & FREE CLE 

If you want to attend and receive 
the free CLE credit, we ask that you 
RSVP prior to April 24, 2024 to 
President Darren M. Digiacinto at 
dmd@winstoncashatt.com.   
Again, there is no cost to register. 
Once we have your RSVP, we will 
send you the link to the program. 

*The Federal Bar Association for 
the Eastern District of Washing-
ton has applied for ONE HOUR of 
CLE CREDIT, and such application 
is currently pending before the 
WSBA, MCLE team.    


